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On behalf of the people of the State of Hawai'i, I extend greetings of warm aloha and

congratulations to the China Hawai'i Chamber of Commerce and the China Council for the Promotion of
International Trade on the occasion of the signing of their Memorandum of Mutual Cooperation.

This agreement will serve to form a close business relationship between these two associations
and will be beneficial in creating trade and economic cooperation. Immeasurable benefit will be gained
through notifying each other of plans for trade exhibitions and fairs in the United States and the People’s
Republic of China and by helping each other in the holding of trade exhibitions and fairs for the
promotion of products and services offered by members of the two organizations.

I commend Mr. Johnson W.K. Choi, President and Executive Director of China Hawai'i Chamber
of Commerce, and Mr. Yulou Wang, Chairman of the China Council for the Promotion of International
Trade for their foresight and wisdom in agreeing to cooperate on this grand scale.

I extend my best wishes for the continued success of both your organizations.

Aloha,

Linda Lingle U
Governor, State of Hawai'i




